The August 2018 meeting of the Pecatonica Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order @ 7:03 p.m. on Tuesday, August 9th. Present were : Trustees Arenson, Gulbrandsen, Dirksen, Determan, Peterson and Larson and Librarian Bryant.

Absent: Trustee Smith.

Minutes of the last meeting and Financial and Librarian’s reports for July 2018 were reviewed and approved. Motion by Trustee Peterson and Seconded by Trustee Dirsen. Motion carried 5 ayes and 0 nays.

Call to Public

   None

Unfinished Business

  Approve 2019-2020 budget. Trustee Dirksen asked that figures be double checked. Motion stated by  Trustee Determan and seconded by Trustee Lizer. Motion carried 5 ayes and 0 nays.

New Business

  Approve audited secretary’s minutes for last fiscal year as submitted. Motion stated by Trustee Peterson and seconded by Trustee Dirksen. Motion carried 5 ayes and 0 nays.

  Approve server upgrade. Board recommended that an IT person meet with Glenn to be sure that he understands and approves. Upgrade to server approved contingent Upon Glenn’s approval. Motion stated by Trustee Peterson and seconded by Trustee Lizer. Motion carried 5 ayes and 0 nays.

Correspondence and Communication

  Penny and Katie will be attending the Rural and Small Library Conference in Springfield September 12th-15th, 2018. 

  John Bolen installed all of the new light bulbs and ballasts from the Com-Ed project. He will also replace the two that aren’t working.

  The AED is here and paid for. Training days are yet to be determined.

  Next board meeting will be September 13th at 7:00 p.m.

Motion to adjourn at 7:44 p.m. by Trustee Dirksen and seconded by Trustee Peterson. Motion carried 5 ayes and 0 nays

